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To all Spa Camberwell Parents / Carers                 
 
2nd November 2020 
 

COVID 19 Update 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope you are all well and had a restful half term. As you know new lockdown 
measures are being introduced this week. I am writing to let you know that Spa 
Camberwell will be open to all pupils as usual.  
 
We have a detailed COVID 19 Risk Assessment in place to help us keep everyone safe 
and healthy. We update this regularly and you can find the most recent version on our 
website.  
 
To help us keep safe and stay open we are making a few changes. Our parents 
evening meetings will be held through phone call appointments. I have sent you a 
separate letter about this so you can book a time that works for you. 
 
We won’t be running our family training sessions as planned. We are hoping to run 
these using Zoom or Teams and will let you know once we have set this up.  
 
Rian, Tennille and myself are always available by phone if you need us. You can also 
call to make a time to speak with Priyanka and Tom, our speech therapists, and Megan, 
our occupational therapist.  
 
Thank you as always for wearing your masks whenever you come to school. Please 
make sure you keep a safe distance at all times. Please make sure your children are 
well each day for school. If they have a new persistent cough, fever or a change to 
smell or taste you need to get medical advice and keep them home. If your child 
becomes unwell at school we will call you straight way so you can collect them.  
 
As always if you have any questions do let me know. 
 
Stay well,  
 
 
Steph Lea 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


